

Tower Views

A church is not a building. A church is not programs. A church is people – people connecting with one another and together connecting with God. We are blessed with a wonderful church family.

So I want to encourage everyone in our church family to be part of our new church pictorial directory. We need each and every family to have your picture taken to make our directory complete. Pictures will be taken in April; the sign ups will begin this Sunday. Every family or individual who has their picture taken will receive both a free 8x10 portrait and a free directory.

Please make it a priority to have you picture taken. There is nothing more frustrating for me as a pastor than picking up a directory to put a face with a name and discovering they didn't get their picture taken.

Your participation is the key to a successful directory!

Brad

Coming Up

Sunday February 28th

8:15—Early Worship

9:15—Confirmation Class

9:30—Sunday School

10:30-Worship

Monday, February 29th

5:15—Learner Bells

6:00-Bells

Tuesday, March 1st

1:00—Visitation

Wednesday, March 2nd

10:00—Bible Study

12:00—Mid-day Lenten Service

3:00-UMYF

3:30-Angelus Choir

6:00—Chancel Band

7:00—Chancel Choir

Thursday, March 3rd

5:00—Cub Scouts

Daily Bible Reading & Prayer

Sun Matthew 15

Thank God for providing your daily needs

Mon John 7

Ask God to fill your heart with living water

Tue John 8

Confess those times you've been too quick to

judge and condemn others

Wed Luke 10

Pray for God to open your eyes to those who need

your love and care

Thu Luke 11

Ask God to give you a passion for prayer

Fri Luke 12

Confess any ways you've pursued earthly treasure

more than your relationship with God

Sat John 9

Ask God to open our eyes to His truth & wisdom

Easter Tulips!

We have ordered 40 tulips to be placed on the altar Easter morning.

They will come in 6" pots and cost \$6.00 each. If you would like to order a tulip in memory or honor of someone, please call the church

office. We only have about 11 left, so call soon.

Family Movie Time

Children's Council is again sponsoring a family movie time.
They will show the movie "Inside hight" at 2:00 on Sunday, March 6th and will supply popcorn and drinks.
Bring a cozy chair to sit on if you want!





LENT

Lent Mid-Day Services Continue

Each Wednesday in Lent
Noon
30 Minute Service in the Chapel
Everyone is invited!

ECE Enrollment Open!

We are now taking applications for the Early Childhood Enrichment for the 2016-2017 school year. We are looking forward to a great year with our E.C.E. program. Our desire is to help children discover the joy of sharing, of getting along with others, and of being a child of God. Teachers are Anna Zink and Allison Schilling. Applications are available in the church office or on the church Facebook page.

Oops!

Did you see the lovely vase of roses and purple flowers on the altar last Sunday? Maxine Evans and family supplied those in memory of her husband Bobbie and the acknowledgment for them was inadvertently left out of the bulletin. Sorry Maxine and thanks so much for sharing them with us!



Prayers are needed for:

The family of Bev Lucas Brad Reed Angelia Entrop Linda Griffiths Charles and Arlene Portwood Jon and Sara Barber Sherry Rein Joe McVeigh Tiffany Cox Rosie Banfield Doyle Jones Jr Shirley Stone Duane "Buddy" Judd Betty Brecht Jill Bernard Wilbur Slocum Jay Hunter

Irene Seiler Claude Lynch Joe Harrelson Tom Drendel Robin Hays Fred McAllister

Worship Assistants

Greeter 8:15

Martha Welsh and Angelia Entrop

Greeters 10:30

Jack and Jenny Viar

Frances Harvey and Boann Parks

Gathering Music:

8:15—Peggy Arthur

10:30 - Janet Parks

Ushers 8:15

Shannon and Meredith Cooper

Acolytes 8:15

Cole Heistand and Abby Jones

Children's Worship Leader

Janet Parks

Song Leader 8:15

Karen Switzer



Lifetouch will be taking pictures for the 2016 Pictorial Directory April 11-16 (Monday -Saturday), so mark your calendars and make arrangements for the kids to be there! Hours M-F are 2:00-8:30 and Saturday will be 10:00-5:00. We will begin scheduling this Sunday. Stop by the Green Room and make your appointment with Debbie Sieger. Links to online scheduling will arrive by email soon, as well. We hope that everyone will participate because this directory is a great resource for our entire church family, especially our new folks, so we want your smiling face in there!